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Grove Academy Final Fling  
 
To the class of 2020,  
 
It is with great regret that we have had to take the decision to cancel the postponed 2020 Final 
Fling at Piperdam. The Final Fling Committee worked hard to reschedule a date for September 
and the SLT was keen for this to happen, but in discussions and in line with current government 
guidelines we realised this will not be able to go ahead due to the large numbers who would have 
been attending. Given these guidelines, it also seems unlikely that any events of this size will take 
place this year and therefore the decision to cancel has sadly been taken to protect the safety of 
our now former pupils and our staff.  
 
All monies will be refunded. To obtain a refund, pupils must email Dundee City Finance 
Department at the email below and provide the following information with the subject heading 
Grove Academy Final Fling:  
 
Email: school.income@dundeecity.gov.uk 
 

• Subject Line: Grove Academy Final Fling 

• Name 

• DOB 

• Account Holder (must match their name on their bank statement or payment can fail 
e.g. MR A SMITH) 

• Sort Code 

• Account Number 
  
As a school we are very sorry this has been the end to your S6 and we wish it could have been 
otherwise.  However, we wish you well with all your future endeavours and thank the Final Fling 
Committee for all their hard work and organisation during this very difficult time.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Graham Hutton  
Rector  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a Microsoft School 


